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Dear Committee,  

This is a short letter in support of Mark Latham’s private member’s Bill. This Bill should be passed 

because for too long innocent people have had their lives ruined by vexatious complaints that the 

Anti-Discrimination Board have allowed to proceed. Thank you for your support in such an urgent 

matter.  

Yours sincerely  


